
 

Husky Responds to Incident at Superior Refinery 

  

CALGARY, Alberta, April 26, 2018 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Husky Energy is responding to a fire at its Superior Refinery located in 
Superior, Wisconsin. 

Emergency crews are on site and all workers have been accounted for. Husky’s first priority is the safety of its people, the community and 
emergency responders. There are injuries, which are being treated at hospital and on site. 

Regulatory authorities have been notified. Local air quality is being monitored. There is no danger to the public or local residents at this time. 

Further information will be provided as it becomes available. 

Investor and Media Inquiries: 

Rob Knowles, Manager, Investor Relations  
587-747-2116 

Mel Duvall, Manager, Media & Issues 
403-513-7602  

 


